
August 25, 2025 | 6:00 PM
COUNCIL CHAMBERS

600 4  STREET, INTERNATIONAL FALLS, MNTH

JOIN US FOR AN
OPEN HOUSE
Join us for an open house to discuss the future of Smokey Bear
Park following the fire that destroyed the bandshell. We want to
hear your thoughts and ideas as we explore options for a
replacement structure. Should we rebuild the bandshell as it was,
or take this opportunity to create something new for the park?
This is your chance to share your vision and help shape the next
chapter for this beloved community space.

For More Information :
(218) 283-9484www.ci.international-falls.mn.us

Questionnaire submissions will be accepted until September 2, 2025


